
 

 

 
 

DECEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

   

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL THIS BEAUTIFUL HOLIDAY SEASON! 

                              

  

 The December meeting was a dinner which was held at the Olympic Steak House in 

Millington, TN on Thursday December 9th. Those members attending were Bill and Sally, Bob 

and Alesia, Glenn and Linda, Jackie and Klancy, and Judy Johnson. Also attending were Sally’s 

son Chris and Judy’s son and daughter-in-law, Alan and Leanne Johnson. There wasn’t an actual 

meeting but the camping schedule for next year was passed out to everyone. Unlike previous 

years, there will not be a dinner in the month of January. The February meeting will be at 

5:00pm at the Perkin’s Restaurant on Germantown Parkway on February 10th.  Because of 

problematic weather during the month of March the last few years there is no scheduled camping 

for that month. 

 

 

Bill and Sally 

 

December 27 

 



 

 

                           

 

               

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Current Camping Schedule Reservations Made (please email or text me as additional 

reservations are made.) 

      

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

May the New Year bring to you the warmth of love 

and a light to guide your path towards a positive and 

hopeful destination in this New Year. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 

                                          

Petit Jean St. Park April 7 - 9:  Klancy Site #71, Bill Site 

#72 

Village Creek St. Park May 4 - 8: Klancy Site #44, Bill 

Site #43 

David Crockett State Park August 11 -13: Klancy site # 46 

Natchez Trace State Park (West TN Rally) Sept. 22 – 25 

Klancy Site # 43 

 


